From: Lucy Findlay

Sent: 09 December 2022 10:25
To: Planning

Subject: 2022/5344/T objection

CRASH would like to object to the removal of the tree in the front “garden”
paved drive at 84 Goldhurst Terrace - 2022/5344/T posted on 7 December.

CRASH notes that the application has been submitted as a “DD 5 Day Notice
FRONT GARDEN: 1 x Strawberry tree (T1) - Fell to ground level” with no
comment period due to it being an “emergency action” which is acceptable
when trees are dead or felt to be dangerous.

However no evidence or reason has been provided with the application to
substantiate this being the case. The tree is not dead — but ivy appears to have
been allowed to grow into the tree. Whether it is “dangerous” has not been
evidenced. Photos from previous years show this to be an attractive tree in the
front “garden”.

Trees in front gardens are an important feature of the conservation area and
highly visible from the public domain. Retention of trees is in line with
Camden’s policies and this application should be refused.

Kind regards

CRASH Committee



